

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

Awarded to

Bradford West Gwillimbury

Public Library

for participating in the 2019 Community Volunteer Income Tax Program

The Honourable Diane Lebouthillier, P.C., Q.C., M.P.
Minister of National Revenue



Bradford West Gwillimbury Public Library 425 Holland Street West Bradford, ON L3Z 0J2

May 27, 2019

Dear Bradford West Gwillimbury Public Library,

We would like to wholeheartedly thank you for partnering with the Community Volunteer Income Tax Program (CVITP) this 2019 tax-filing season. Your contributions to the program are immensely valuable.

Every year, your hard work helps to improve the lives of hundreds of thousands of Canadians. Through the generosity and dedication of community organizations like yours, more than 703,400 Canadians were able to meet their tax obligations and receive the benefits and credits they were entitled to in 2018.

The Canada Revenue Agency is committed to enhancing the program and continues to work with organizations and volunteers to make improvements. We will continue to offer our support by providing free tax preparation software, training and access to a network of knowledgeable coordinators.

In recognition of your organization's dedication and commitment to the CVITP, please accept the enclosed Certificate of Appreciation signed by the Honourable Diane Lebouthillier, Minister of National Revenue.

Year after year, we owe the success of the tax clinics to you. We look forward to working with you again next year.

Yours sincerely,

Daria Askerko

CVITP Coordinator

Barrie

Canada Revenue Agency

